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April 15, 2025 
 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
RE:   CANADIAN NIAGARA POWER INC.,  

LICENCE (ED-2023-0265) AMENDMENT AND ACCOUNTING ORDER APPLICATION 
EB-2025-0081 

              
 
Canadian Niagara Power Inc. has been working diligently on completing the 
interrogatories submitted by Board staff on April 1, 2025. 
 
Canadian Niagara Power Inc. would like to request an extension to file the interrogatory 
responses no later than Wednesday, April 23, 2025, but will endeavor to provide the 
answers sooner.  The complexity of the requests and staff illness have resulted in the 
requested extension. 
 
Please direct any questions or correspondence in this matter to the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Oana Stefan 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 




